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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, January 24, 2023)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, January 24, 2023

Members present
Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Tony Coleman, Patrick Canan, Jennifer Collins

Meeting called to order at 9 a.m.
A. Meeting Opening
1. Call to Order by School Board Chair

2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools

B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Jennifer Collins thanked those who have sent emails.

Tony Coleman thanked the SAC teams across the district for all they do, as well as
the PTA/PTO parents for their involvement and input.

Bev Slough enjoyed attending the girls in engineering day hosted by Creekside High
School on January 21.

Kelly Barrera reminded all that Ponte Vedra High School was hosting a Holocaust
exhibit today. She shared her appreciation for the Citizen Advisory Committee
meetings. Mrs. Barrera enjoyed attending PVHS Career Academy last week and
stated SICSD is fortunate to have these strong programs.

Tim Forson reminded everyone of FCTC's graduation ceremony on January 26th.
He spoke about the district accreditation process that will be coming to a
conclusion soon.

C. Workshop Topics

1. Transportation Update presented by Al Pantano, Director for Transportation; and
Logan Lowery, Assistant Director for Transportation

D. Public Comment

1. Latrell Moore, 138 Opal Way, St. Augustine, FL 32086.
Mr. Moore spoke about athletics for private school students.

2. Earl Glisson, 29 Deerwood St, Palm Coast, FL 32137,
Mr. Glisson spoke about athletics for private school students.

3. Corey Grace, St. Augustine, FL 32084.
Mr. Grace spoke about athletics for private school students.

4. Dean Plumlee, 173 Summer Pt Dr, St. Augustine, FL 32086.
Mr. Plumlee spoke about athletics for private school students.

5. William Watkins, 704 Old Loggers Way, St. Augustine, FL 32086.
Mr. Watkins spoke about athletics for private school students.

6. Angela Hopwood, Durbin Crossing, Saint Johns, FL 32259.
Ms. Hopwood spoke about middle school sports and teacher compensation.

7. Jean Moore, World Golf Village, St. Augustine, FL.
Ms. Moore spoke about correspondence regarding book challenges.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
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Patrick Canan thanked the transportation department for their presentation and hard work.

Bev Slough thanked the transportation department for their outside the box thinking and
hard work in keeping our children safe. She thanked all who made a public comment.

Kelly Barrera thanked the transportation department for their hard word and problem
solving. She thanked all who came to the meeting and attended online.

Tim Forson thanked the transportation department for their creativity and innovation in
helping families and children. He addressed the public comments.

F. Adjournment at 10:52 a.m.
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